
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Half Year Results Announcement Date 
 

Auckland, 14 December 2018:  Fletcher Building Limited advises that its 
financial results for the six months ending 31 December 2018 will be released 
prior to the market opening on Wednesday, 20 February 2019. 

 
#Ends 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
MEDIA 
Marie Winfield 
Head of Communications 
+64 27 488 9888 
marie.winfield@fbu.com 

INVESTORS AND ANALYSTS 
Aleida White 
Head of Investor Relations 
+64 21 155 8837 
aleida.white@fbu.com 
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